
 

 

 

 

 

Historic Preservation Commission 
Staff Report 
 

December 4, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Creation of an Preserve Pomona Awards Ad-Hoc Committee 
  

PROJECT PLANNER: Geoffrey Starns, AICP, LEED AP, Historic Preservation Supervisor 

 

 

As part of the Preserve Pomona Awards, staff is requesting to create, and select 3 commissioners to serve 

on, an Ad-Hoc Committee in order to review nominations and make a recommendation to the full 

Commission at the April HPC meeting.  Last year, Since there is no January Historic Commission meeting, 

we are bringing the item to the Commission early.   

 


